
   

 
August 30, 2016 
 
 
Delivered by Email 
 
Councillor Andre Chabot 
Chairman of the Standing Policy Committee on Planning & Urban Development 
PO Box 2100 Station M 
Calgary, AB T2P 2M5 
 
Dear Councillor Chabot: 
 
Re: Centre City Levy Update, PUD 2016-0706 
 
CHBA-UDI Calgary Region would like to thank GM Stuart Dalgleish, Director Kathy Dietrich and staff for 
deferring this report to SPC for PUD from April to September in order to generate an accounting for the 
Centre City Levy 2014 and 2015, which more closely resembles the format of the previous reporting for 
2011 through 2013.   We appreciate that senior administration recognized the benefit this additional 
detail would provide for those charged with overseeing the fund.   
 
The 2016 City / Industry Work Plan initiative #3, Established Areas Committee, will be conducting a 
review with administration of the Centre City Levy to better understand how the program functions, 
where it has been successful and if/where modifications could be made to increase its effectiveness, and 
better align with expectations for infrastructure and service delivery in the centre city.  Currently, 
administration is working with internal business units to obtain further detail to enhance the 
collaborative City/Industry analysis of the levy fund.   
 
We look forward to continuing our collaborative work with administration in this regard. 
 
Sincerely, 
CHBA-UDI CALGARY REGION ASSOCIATION 

 
Beverly J. Jarvis 
Director of Policy & Government Relations 
 
c.c. Stuart Dalgleish, General Manager 

Kathy Dietrich, Director 
 
UDI Calgary Planning Committee Members 
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